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Bobbie Walthall

From: Kansas City Fan Conventions [conventions@kcfancon.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2011 10:04 AM
To: Bobbie Walthall
Subject: Placement of banners for Free State Comicon

Dear Bobbie, 
 
We spoke a few minutes ago.  I’d like to have permission to place two banners in the easement along east 23rd st to help 
guide traffic into the convention which is taking place at Building #21 at the Fairgrounds. 
 
My plan is to place one banner approx. 50-100 ft east of the intersection of 23rd & Harper, directing traffic into Lawrence 
to turn right on Harper, and to place another banner the same distance west of Harper directing traffic to turn left on 
Harper. 
 
The banners are 2’x4’ and are yellow with blue lettering. 
 
We will install the banners at dusk on Friday evening 9/9, and remove them approx. 6pm on Saturday 9/10 after the event.
 
I hope this won’t be a problem, as I see these kinds of banners and signage along there all the time.  And I have received 
this permission from the city a few times in the past. 
 
Below is a link to the event website. 
 
Thank you for your time and help, 
 
Craig Klotz 
1642 Rose Lane 
Lawrence, KS 66044 
785-842-6334 
www.kcfancon.coom 
 


